
 
September 2020, 
Hello Mayfield Residents, 
 
This month you will find that your garbage service has increased. This is due to the increase 
given to us from White’s Sanitation.  So the fee now is $16.50/mo. for 1 can, and $2.50 for each 
additional can. Please call if you have questions about this.  
 
We thank you so much for your efforts in conserving water, it certainly is hard! We 

continue to have a need to drastically reduce water usage. Residents on the ​East Side of 

Main Street and Hwy 137​ may water lawns on ​Tuesday’s from 7-8 am ​OR​ 7-8 pm​, residents 

on the ​West Side of Main Street and Hwy 137​ may water lawns on ​Thursday’s from 7-8 am 

OR  ​7-8 pm​.  Water your gardens, plants, & trees from 6 pm- 10 am. No watering on 

Sunday’s to help the storage facilities fill. Please continue to conserve by following the 

water schedule and we will keep you updated with the water situation. Please call if you 

have any questions about this 528-5061. 

 
Reminder:  Town office closed Monday September 7th in observance of Labor Day. 
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